
THE COLORADO COLLEGE
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903

April 4, 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you very much for your generous gift to the 
College in memory of Agnes Donaldson.

We shall be glad to credit your gift to the Library 
for the purchase of books in Miss Donaldson’s name. I 
am giving your note to our librarian, George Fagan, for 
his guidance. I know he will be pleased at your plan to 
inscribe the books when you are in Colorado Springs.

Agnes Donaldson was a wonderful person and a staunch 
friend of Colorado College. We are grateful that her 
name will be commemorated on the campus through memorial 
gifts such as yours.

Sincerely

W. R. Brossman 
Vice President

and General Secretary
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